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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: Tuesday, August 11, 2015 

 

Township Road 217 in Lake Township to Close for 
Drainage Work 

Crews from the Logan County Highway Department will be working on drainage 

along Lake Township Road 217 (Stockyard Rd) between State Route 68 and 

Lake Township Road 56 (Troy Rd) with a scheduled date of Monday, August 17, 

2015.  The work will require a one day roadway closure between the hours of 

7:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M.  Please plan an alternate route. Scheduling is subject to 

weather conditions. 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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